Los Angeles County One Gateway Plaza 213.922.2000 Tel

@ Metropolitan Transportation Authority Los Angeles, CA goo12-2952 metro.net

SENT VIA EMAIL
laushs@earthlink.net

February 21, 2023

Mr. Thomas R. Savio

Executive Director

Los Angeles Union Station Historical Society
P.O. Box 411682

Los Angeles, CA 90041

RE: Letter (sent via email) dated January 17, 2023 concerning the LAART Project

Dear Mr. Savio:

Thank you for your letter dated January 17, 2023, with comments and concerns about
the meeting held on January 12, 2023 at the Cathedral High School. As your letter
referenced, the meeting was disrupted by several attendees using a bullhorn, a
microphone with portable speaker and whistles. Due to the loud and disruptive

behavior, other attendees may have been unable to or uncomfortable with providing
verbal comments during this time. Given the disruption during that meeting, Metro held
a continued public hearing on February 8™, 2023. The meeting was on-line via Zoom
and allowed interested members of the public an additional opportunity to provide verbal
testimony on the Draft Environmental Impact Report for the Los Angeles Aerial Rapid
Transit (LAART) Project.

Thank you again for your continued participation in the LAART Project. Should you
have any questions regarding the continued public hearing held on February 8", please
contact Anthony Crump at (213) 418-3292 or crumpa@metro.net.

Sincerely,

7%

Cory Ze ‘ir'ner
Deputy Executive Officer
Countywide Planning & Development

Cc:  Stephanie Wiggins, Chief Executive Officer
Anthony Crump, Executive Officer, Community Relations



